
 

 

TELFORD INFANT 
SCHOOL 

 
NEWSLETTER 

21st March 2019 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
We have had a lovely few weeks in school full 
of book costumes, red Comic Relief clothing, 
fun, laughter and lots of learning. Yesterday 
was the first day of spring and we are now 
looking forward to some brighter weather so 
that we can enjoy even more outdoor learning. 
 
This week we sadly said goodbye to Mrs 
Maureen Roberts, Sunshine Class TA. We 
thank Mrs Roberts for all her hard work and 
wish her well for the future. 
Mrs Siân Oustayiannis Headteacher 

CONGRATULATIONS 
Happy 18th Birthday to our 
wonderful PE Apprentice –  

Mr East! 

 

COMIC RELIEF 
 

 
Thank you very much for your generous 
donations to Comic Relief – we raised an 
amazing £286.00 
 
The School Council led a fantastic 
assembly to launch the day filled with lots 
of very funny jokes. The children also 
learnt about how Comic Relief helps people 
less fortunate than ourselves and we all 
enjoyed wearing ‘a flash of red’ with our 
school uniforms. 
 

SITE SECURITY 

Thank you for your patience whilst we 
have been putting our new security 
systems in place following the completion 
of the security fencing across the Infant 
and Junior sites. 
 
We do ask that you leave the school site 
promptly after collecting your child and 
that you do not allow your child to enter 
the Wishing Wood or play on the outdoor 
equipment. Thank you. 

 
 
 
 

 



 

 

TELFORD INFANT 
SCHOOL 

LOVING LEARNING 

21st March 2019 

 
 

 
FLETCHER - OUR GUIDE DOG FOR 
THE BLIND 

 
 
We are pleased to report that our new 
Guide Dog for the Blind, Fletcher, is busy 
training for his very important role. 
 

 
 
Fletcher was sponsored for us by Mrs 
Burns and Mrs O’Donoghue who were 
teachers at our school and we enjoy 
receiving regular updates on his progress. 
 
You can also find out more about Fletcher 
by following this link: 
https://www.guidedogs.org.uk/sponsor-a-
puppy-today/fletcher/ 

 
 

Our PTA will be holding another 
Bag2School collection on 8th May. 
If you are having a spring clean 
please do save any Bag2School 

items for the collection.  
Collection bags will be sent home 

nearer the time. 

www.bag2school.com  

BIKES AND SCOOTERS 

Please could parents and carers ensure 

that their children dismount from bikes and 

scooters when on school grounds. There 

have been some horrible near misses 

where children have almost collided with 

other children, parents and carers at the 

start and end of the school day. 

Thank you 

 

ATTENDANCE  
Whole school attendance up to 21st March 
2019 is 97.4%. 
 

PUNCTUALITY 
Does your child arrive on time?  
School starts at 5 to 9! 
 

https://www.guidedogs.org.uk/sponsor-a-puppy-today/fletcher/
https://www.guidedogs.org.uk/sponsor-a-puppy-today/fletcher/
http://www.bag2school.com/


 

 

 
DIARY DATES 

Latest Update 21.03.19 
 
MARCH 

Friday 29th  PTA Mother’s Day Present Room 

 
APRIL 

Friday 5th - 2.00pm  
 

Drumming Concert for parents and carers of children in 
Turquoise Class 

Wednesday 10th Year 1 Disco – 5pm-5.45pm 
Year 2 Disco – 6pm-6.45pm 

Thursday 11th - afternoon Dance Festival at Trinity School (parents of children 
who attend Fit 2 Dance Club will have received a 
separate letter with details) 

Friday 12th  Years 1 & 2 Easter Service at St Mary Magdalene 
Church (Parents needed to help us walk to and from 
church) 

Friday 12th  PTA Easter Egg Hunt 
PTA Grand Easter Raffle 
Last Day of Spring Term 

Monday 15th to Friday 26th  Easter Holiday 

Monday 29th  School reopens for Summer Term 

 
MAY 

Monday 6th  Bank Holiday – School Closed 

Wednesday 8th   Bag2School collection 

Friday 10th    Sponsored Bounce 

Wednesday 15th –  
1.30pm – 3.00pm 

Year 1 Parents - Shakespeare afternoon 

Wednesday 15th _ 7pm PTA Meeting 

Friday 24th   Break up for Half Term 

 

 

PTA SUMMER FAIR 2019 – PLEASE HOLD THE DATE! 
SATURDAY 29TH JUNE 

12NOON TO 2PM 


